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1. On May 20, 2021 Samford University received from the 

Department of Education its “Supplemental Grant Funds for 
Students” Notification to receive funding under 2003 of the 
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (“ARP”). The funds available 
from this grant are also referred to as HEERF III funds  As with the 
funds awarded to Samford University under Section 314(a)(1) of 
the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations 
Act, 2021 (“CRRSAA”) and Section 18004(a)(1) of the Coronavirus 
Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (“CARES”) Act, these funds will 
be used to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students.      

2. Samford University received $3,073,361 pursuant to the 
institution’s Grant Award Notification for Emergency Financial Aid 
Grants to Students under ARP.  The total cumulative allocated 



under ARP, CRRSAA, and CARES for Emergency Financial Aid 
Grants to Students is $5,454,715. 

3. As of June 30, 2021 no ARP Emergency Funds have been 
distributed to Samford students.  


